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June 4, 2019

To,

BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India Limited

Security Code - 517385 Symbol - SYMPHONY

Sub.: Reply to the clarification sought on significant movement in the price of shares of the

Company

Ref: (i) NSE letter dated NSE/CM/Surveillance/ 8232 dated June 03, 2019

(ii) BSE email reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/SS/ 2019-2020/180 dated June 03, 2019

Dear Sir,

With reference to the captioned subject, we would like to clarify that the Company has been

regularly sharing all information/announcements that may have a bearing on the

operation/performance of the company including all price sensitive information with the stock

exchanges. There is no pending information or announcement from the Company.

The Company reiterates its adherence to the requirements laid down in Regulation 30 of the SEBI

(LODR) Regulations, 2015 and we will keep the Stock Exchanges duly informed of any information

as required under the said regulations as and when any such event occurs.

Please take the above clarification on your record.

Thanking you,

Yours truly,

For Symphony Limited

W

Mayur C. Barvadiya

Company Secretary

Email: gomganysecrgtary@symphonylimi1eg.ggm
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